
South Cove Manor at Quincy Point Rehabilitation Center

South Cove Manor Updates

Dear Family and Friends of South Cove Manor:

As we continue to conduct COVID outbreak testing amongst our residents and

staff, additional cases have been identified.  We currently have positive cases on

all three floors.  In addition, I am sad to report that we have now experienced our

very first resident death as a result of COVID.

A summary of current positive cases is below:

STAFF MEMBERS

First Floor: 2                 

Second Floor: 2

Third Floor: 0

Support staff: 1

RESIDENTS

First Floor: 8

Second Floor: 6

Third Floor: 3     

All currently positive residents and staff members are experiencing very minor

symptoms, and all are doing well.  All positive staff members are also
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experiencing very minor symptoms. They are excluded from work and are

recovering at home. We continue to follow all recommendations from both the

CDC and the Massachusetts Department of Public Health.

While we are not permitted to restrict visitation, we would strongly caution

against visiting loved ones over the next several days. I-pads will be available for

virtual visitation for residents on both the second and third floors, so you will still

be able to communicate with residents but can do so safely from your home.

As always, I will keep everyone informed with updates as this process unfolds. 

Please let Li Chen, Michael O’Brien, or I know if you have any questions, and I

thank you again for placing your trust in South Cove Manor.

Sincerely,

William J. Graves

President & CEO

中華頤養院更新

親愛的中华颐养院的家人和朋友：

隨著我們繼續在我們的居民和員工中進行 COVID 爆發測試，已發現更
多病例。我們目前在所有三層樓都有陽性病例。此外，我很遺憾地報
告，我們現在已經經歷了第一例因 COVID 導致的居民死亡。

目前的陽性病例總結如下：

工作人員
一樓：2

二樓：2

三樓：0

後勤人員：1

居民
一樓：8

二樓：6
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三樓：3

所有目前呈陽性的居民和工作人員都出現了非常輕微的症狀，但他們狀
況良好。所有呈陽性的工作人員也都出現了非常輕微的症狀。他們目前
沒有工作，正在家中康復。我們將繼續遵循 CDC 和馬薩諸塞州公共衛
生部的所有建議。

雖然我們不能限制探視，但我們強烈警示在接下來的幾天內不要探望親
人。二樓和三樓的居民都可以使用 I-pad 進行虛擬探視，因此您仍然可
以與居民交流，但可以在家中安全地進行。

一如既往，隨著這一過程的展開，我會隨時向所有人通報最新情況。
如果您有任何問題，請聯繫陳力、Michael O’Brien或我。再次感謝您對
中華頤養院的信任。

真摯地，
威廉·J·格雷夫斯
總裁兼首席執行官

Please support

South Cove Manor

請支持
中華頤養院

Click here for Donation Form

to mail a check

South Cove Manor at Quincy Point
Rehabilitation Center

288 Washington Street, Quincy, MA 02169
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(617) 423-0590
www.SouthCoveManor.org
info@southcovemanor.org

If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us,
please (Unsubscribing is not supported in previews).
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